
 

 

Well what a week it has been. We started off 
getting ready for a new term on Monday with all 
the children in school and ended up setting up 
arrangements for learning both in school and at 
home over night. I am proud to say that everyone, 
both staff and pupils have risen to the challenge 
magnificently and it has been nothing short of a 
miracle what we have managed to achieve 
together. MANY THANKS FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT 
DURING THE LAST FIVE DAYS.

We are trying to ensure that the children learning at 

home are missing out on as little as possible and that the 

work we set for them is as close as we can make it to the 

work the children are doing in school. 

 

Next week, we will be continuing with the same type of 

learning as the past week, with Mr Bhogal and myself 

teaching the children in school and Mrs Watts looking 

after the home learning provision (hopefully Ms Heer will 

be well enough to join us as well). 

 

Look out in particular for a project on myON to cover 

reading on our topics of Ancient Greece and Skeletons 

and Muscles. 

 

https://www.getepic.com/ 

 

This a great website to further support your 

children’s reading development at home. At the 

moment it is FREE for 30 days for parents. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
All of the teachers at AJA are reading one of the top 20 
children’s books and sharing what is happening with the 
children in their class. I have just started reading this 
brilliant book. It is about a refugee boy who starts a new 
school and is befriended by a group of friends who come 
up with a plan to help him. Let’s see what happens… 

Non Negotiables: 
Join your class on Teams for registration if you are not at school. 
Remember to upload/hand in work on Purple Mash or send to portfolios on dojo. 
‘Everybody, every day’ – Reading with your child every day.  

Practise times tables including the division facts.  Use Times Tables Rock Stars or any other method to practice. Your 

practice is paying off!  Keep in contact with us using Class Dojo.  Have a good weekend.  Chris Smith 

https://www.getepic.com/

